
I-285 Top End Express Lanes // Toolkit 
 
The I-285 Top End Express Lanes is one of the MMIP projects to improve mobility along 
the northern portion of I-285 in metro Atlanta, one of the most heavily traveled and 
congested interstate highways in America. The proposed project would construct 
new, barrier-separated express lanes in both directions on I-285 from just south of 
Paces Ferry Road in Cobb County to Henderson Road in DeKalb County, and 
along SR 400 from the Glenridge Connector to the North Springs MARTA Station. 
The proposed express lanes would improve mobility and travel-time reliability 
along the Top End for drivers and improve connections between regional 
destinations through express lanes that integrate with the greater metro Atlanta 
express lanes network.   
  
The I-285 Top End Express Lanes will be constructed in two smaller packages to phase 
construction for improved maintenance of traffic during construction. 
  
Questions can be sent to topendexpresslanes@dot.ga.gov or by calling the project 
hotline at 404-978-7490 (voicemail). 
  
Help us get the word out about how individuals and communities can get involved in 
these proposed mobility solutions that focus on improved mobility and reliable trip 
times by downloading and sharing this Georgia DOT Partner Toolkit.  
 
I-285 Top End Express Lanes Toolkit 
  
Thank you for your participation and support! 
 
 


